CAL POLY HUMBOLDT
University Senate

Resolution on the Priority Registration Policy
15-23/24-APC — February 20, 2024 — Second Reading

RESOLVED: That the University Senate of Cal Poly Humboldt recommends to the
president that the attached Priority Registration Policy be approved; and be it further

RESOLVED: That the policy be implemented beginning AY 24/25

RATIONALE: The purpose of this policy is to define the different types of registration considered
priority registration, the student groups eligible for priority registration, and the order in which
the Office of the Registrar assigned enrollment appointments. This policy reflects the students
required to receive priority registration based on the California Education Code, as well as
priority registration eligibility based on existing campus practices.



